
 
Teaching Assistant Level 3  
 
Start date: Autumn 2022 
Grade: 6 
Scale Point: 7-11 
Salary:  £10.60 - £11.47 
Deadline: Friday 1st July, 4pm 
Shortlisting: Monday 4th July 
If you have not been contacted by Wednesday 6th July, please assume your application has been unsuccessful. 
Interviews: Wednesday 13th July 
 
Long Mountain CE Primary School is looking to appoint a highly motivated and talented Level 3 Teaching 
Assistant to work alongside our dedicated staff to support individual pupils; small groups both in and outside of 
the classroom and – where necessary - to cover PPA and management release time. The role requires someone 
who is passionate about children’s learning and who has a rich knowledge and understanding of how pupils 
learn. 

The person appointed to this post will also work with the headteacher and safeguarding leads to support pupils 
and families in receipt of Early Help. Experience of Early Help and/or working with pupils and families who need 
some additional support, would be an advantage. 

We can offer you: 

- wonderful children  
- exciting learning environments 
- a supportive, enthusiastic team and a workplace which seeks to help everybody flourish 

We are looking for someone who: 

- is passionate about children’s learning 
- is flexible and willing to work across the primary age range 
- is eager to expand their knowledge, skills and understanding of learning 
- has experience of working within a school setting 
- has experience in supporting teaching and learning 
- has experience of supporting children with special educational needs 
- has experience supporting with behaviour management in an educational setting 
- has experience of, or is willing to learn about, Early Help support  

If you are committed to helping children to make progress in every lesson, every day we would like to hear from 
you. This position is being offered on a fixed term contract, for three years in the first instance. 

Visits are warmly welcomed and encouraged. 

Long Mountain CE Primary School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of all our pupils and staff. 
We follow safer recruitment practices and any successful candidate will be subject to the receipt of good 
references and enhanced DBS checks before taking up post. 

 


